
 
 
 
 
Ordinance Committee 
 
6-28-2022 
 
Members present – Jerald Ignash, Ken Rathje and Todd Talaski 
Other Present – Jamie Learman 
 
Meeting started at 3:30 p.m. 
 
The committee met to discuss the vending ordinance, specifically food trailers and the number 
of permits allowed per year.  The committee recommended no changes to the ordinance at this 
time.  They requested Jamie Learman to reach out to the Chamber to see if they are interested 
in having a “food truck” day at the breakwall, some non-festival weekend in the summer. 
 
 
Adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
Jamie Learman, Secretary                                                      Jerald Ignash, Chairperson 


